Tunstead and Sco-Ruston Parish Council

VACANCIES

Four vacancies exist for parish councillors on Tunstead and Sco-Ruston
Parish Council.

Tunstead and Sco-Ruston Parish Council invites applications from members
of the public interested in being co-opted to the Parish Council.

This is a great opportunity to shape the area where you live.

For further information contact the Parish Clerk at
clerkattunsteadpc@gmail.com.

Please apply in writing to the Parish Clerk explaining what skills and
experience you can bring to the Parish Council. Candidates will be invited to
attend a Parish Council meeting to give a short presentation on their reasons
for applying. Successful candidates will be invited to join the remainder of the

meeting.

Tunstead and Sco-Ruston Parish Council

E-mail: mailto:clerkattunsteadpc@gmail.com

https://tunsteadpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/
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